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Ducklings trip to The China Palace Restaurant, Arundel 

Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 
 

 
I’m delighted to confirm the Ducklings trip to The China Palace Restaurant in Arundel. 

As part of their focus on homes around the world, the children will be learning more about the 
Chinese New Year, its celebration and traditions. The children will experience Chinese New Year 
Celebrations in a real Chinese restaurant. They will have the opportunity to try fried rice, chicken 
balls, prawn crackers, spring rolls and sweet and sour sauce!  If your child has any known 
allergies please contact the school office. 

 
The cost of this trip is a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child. This helps to cover the cost of 
transport, insurance and Chinese food samples. Please note if insufficient monies are received, 
the visit may well have to be cancelled. 

If a family is in receipt of specific benefits which mean that your child is eligible for a free school 
meal, the school will cover the cost of this trip. If you think your child may be entitled to free 
school meals, an eligibility form is available on WSCC website. If you wish to speak with us in 
confidence about the entitlement to waive charges, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Chubb 
or the school office in confidence. 

We will leave school at approx. 11:45 am and travel to The China Palace, Arundel via minibus, 
driven by an insured member of staff and arrive back to School at 1.30pm. The children will have 
lunch when they arrive back at school, if your child usually has a packed lunch we suggest a smaller 
packed lunch to be provided. 

 

Please complete the consent form on ParentApps (which will be sent shortly). Details of 
payment via BACS are below, please use your child’s name and trip as a reference, for 
example: SMITH/China Palace 

 
 Account name: SDET T/a Clapham & Patching CofE Primary 

 Account number: 82595060 

 Sort Code: 30-99-93 
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Please ensure that consent form and monies are received by school no later than Wednesday 
31st January 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs G Almond 

 

Mrs Gillian Almond 
Ducklings Class Teacher 
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